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06/01/2024  21:05:392023/4050/P NOBJ Seymour We are owners along the same terrace of the subject property. We support this revised plan - which is in line 

with the last approved plan - and hope it receives approval soon from the Council.  The current property is an 

eyesore and we feel the proposed plan will be a meaningful improvement over the existing structure.
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